
Southern California Edison Company 
23 PARKER STREET 

IRVINE, CALIFORNIA 92718 

WALTER C. MARSH May 12, 1994 TELEPHONE 
MANAGER OF NUCLEAR REGULATORY AFFAIRS (714) 454-4403 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Attention: Document Control Desk 
Washington, D. C. 20555 

Gentlemen: 

Subject: Docket Nos. 50-206, 50-361, and 50-362 
Annual Corporate Report 
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station 
Units 1, 2 and 3 

In accordance with the requirements of 10 CFR part 50, Section 50.71 (b) 
enclosed are copies of the Annual Reports for: the Southern California Edison 
Company (for calendar year 1993); the San Diego Gas and Electric Company (for 
calendar year 1993); the City of Anaheim (for fiscal year ending June 30, 
1993); and the City of Riverside (for fiscal year ending June 30, 1993). Each 
report includes the appropriate certified financial statement required by 
Section 50.71(b).  

If you have any questions, please contact me.  

Sincerely, 

Enclosures 

cc: L. J. Callan, Administrator, NRC Region IV 
K. E. Perkins, Director, Walnut Creek Field Office, NRC Region IV 
M. K. Webb, NRC Project Manager, San Onofre Unit 1 
M. B. Fields, NRC Project Manager, San Onofre Units 2 and 3 
Louis Carson, Regional Project Inspector, San Onofre Unit 1 
J. A. Sloan, NRC Senior Resident Inspector, San Onofre Units 2 & 3 
R. F. Dudley, Section Chief, Decommissioning Section 
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